
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

            

    
          

 
 
 
 

SYNAPSE Study 

This study is supported by a grant fromThe Michael J. Fox Foundation for Parkinson’s Research  
 

Do you have Parkinson’s disease? 
 

Have you noticed a decline in your memory or understanding? 
 

If so, you may be eligible for a research study. 

 

 

 

STUDY DETAILS 

If you are interested in participating or want to learn more, 

please contact: Grace Bwala at 617 643 0654 

What is the goal of this study? 

The SYNAPSE study is looking for patients who have noticed a decline in their memory 

or understanding after being diagnosed with Parkinson’s disease. We are doing this 

research study to find out if the drug SYN120 can be safely given to patients with 

Parkinson’s disease dementia (PDD) and to see if SYN120 helps to improve your ability 

to think, understand, learn, and recall.  

 

Do you qualify for the study?  

 Have you been diagnosed with Parkinson’s disease? 

 Are you 50 years of age or older? 

 Do you have contact with a caregiver at least 3 days week? 

 Have you been diagnosed with probable Parkinson’s disease dementia (PDD)? 

 Are you on a stable regimen of a cholinesterase inhibitor (Exelon®, Aricept®, or 

Reminyl®)? 

If you answered yes to all of these questions you may be a good candidate and 

should call the number listed below if you would like to learn more. 

 

What is involved if I participate?  

Volunteers will be in this study for 6 months and visit the clinic 6 times. If you volunteer 

you will be randomized to either SYN120 (active drug) or a placebo (an inactive drug). 

You have an equal chance of receiving the study drug or the placebo. 
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